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FATALITY AT NEWCREST CADIA 

OPERATION 

 

Newcrest confirms a mine technician was fatally injured at the Cadia Ridgeway gold mine on the evening of 
Sunday 6 September 2015.   

 
Newcrest is liaising with the NSW Police and NSW Mine Safety Inspectorate and assisting both agencies with 
their enquiries.   
 
The circumstances of the fatality are under investigation and no further details are available at this time.   
 
We extend our deepest sympathy and condolences to family, friends and work colleagues with support being 
provided at this very difficult time. 
 
Production at Cadia has been suspended. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 

Investor Enquiries   Media Enquiries 
Christopher Maitland Jon Gourlay  Rachel Eaves 
T:   +61 3 9522 5717    T: +61 9522 5448  T: +61 3 9522 5593    
E: christopher.maitland@newcrest.com.au E:  Jon.Gourlay@newcrest.com.au  E: Rachel.Eaves@newcrest.com.au  
 
This information is available on our website at www.newcrest.com.au 

 

 


